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14th June 2024 
 

Dear Parent 

 

As an end of term treat, Year 1 will be going on a trip to the Princess Diana Memorial Park.  This trip 

will take place on Friday 5th July 2024.   We will be leaving school at 10.30am and travel by tube, 

returning to school before the end of the school day. 

 

Children must bring a packed lunch.  Please remember no nuts, sweets, chocolate or fizzy/flavoured 

drinks.  If your child requires a school packed lunch, please indicate on the reply slip below and return 

to school no later than 9.30am Friday 21st June 2024.  All children will need to bring a bottle of 

water. 

 

Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather i.e sun hat and sensible walking 

shoes. If the weather forecast is for sunshine or there is a high UV rating, please apply sun cream 

before they leave in the morning.  

 

We will need a few parent helpers, if you are available to help, please speak to me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Stuart Howat 

Year 1 Teacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Princess Diana Memorial Park Trip 

 

Dear Stuart 

 

I give permission for my child________________ to attend the above trip on Friday 5th July 2024. 

   

My child will require a school packed lunch.                [ ] 

 

Signed_______________________________________  Date_________________ 

 

Relationship to child_____________________________ 
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